3. Existing supplies of vrc’'s may still be used. We suggest you continue to use your
existing inventories until they are depleted, with the following being our recommended
distribution priority order: 1) use your current supply of cards until your new county-
specific forms arrive except in those cases where "Green Party" cards are specifically
requested; 2) use old cards on a continuing basis, except when "Green Party" cards are
specifically requested, for those outreach drives where you are asked to provide large
volumes of cards for mass mailings and similar programs and which, based on your
judgement and historical experience, have proven less effective than other types of
outreach drives. You should tell the requestors that the cards which you are providing
do not have the Green Party printed on them but that they are certainly still valid and the
"Other” section in Box #7 can be used for registering as a Green or any other party
member.

4. Even if the Green Party fails to notify us about their choice for participating in the
presidential primary, it is quite probable that you will need to provide a write-in space on
their June ballot for presidential candidates/delegates. A definitive answer to this question
will be provided once the party decides whether it will or won't participate in a presidential
primary and following further legal research.

I'm certain there are more questions from your experienced points of view. If you wish
to raise them, please bring them to my immediate attention by calling (916) 445-0411 or
faxing (916) 327-5534. Thanks and good luck!



